
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to invite everyone to a picnic and movie night on Friday 20th 

September. This is a great opportunity to catch up and meet new parents, watch 

Dumbo (2019) on the big screen outdoors (if weather permits, otherwise indoors) 

and enjoy the school grounds. The big field is open for picnics from 6:30-9:30, so 

bring your chairs, blankets and nibbles. We will have a bar, hot dogs and a dessert 

table.  This is an open event but donations are very welcome. 

We do need some help to run the bar, food stalls and road marshal (as it will be 

dark when we leave)- so please let us know on the slip below if you can help.  

Any questions please contact Kim Allchin (yr 2/5) or Katrin Gajia (yr 2) 

We look forward to seeing everyone there! 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Please fill in and/or tick the appropriate boxes and return by Friday 13th September 

Name of family ______________________________________ year group/s _______________ 

   We would like to come to the movie night with ____ people 

 We can donate dessert/cake (remember nut free!)   

 We can help for 15-30 minutes , contact number ________________________ 

Additional information: 

(e.g if you prefer to help at the beginning or end, if you don’t like to serve alcohol, etc)  

20 September 

6:30pm -9:30pm 

at Hawridge  and 

Cholesbury CoE School 

 

Bring blankets and nibbles. 

Bar, BBQ/hot dogs, dessert 

and popcorn will be 

available.  


